
Week beginning 30th September 

Maths 

This week the focus has been on adding one more or ten more and subtracting 

one less and ten less.  

English 

We continued to learn the skills required to improve our writing. This week we 

learnt about questions. We listened to the story ‘Greenpeace’ and learnt about 

letter writing. Towards the end of the week we wrote our own letters to either 

a famous person, a friend or a relative, we had to remember to include 

questions. 

Science 

We divided into 3 groups and explored the playground, wood and pond, we were 

looking for mini-beasts and had to record what we found. 

 

Topic 

We are continuing to learn about Cape Town, this week we watched a power 

point about Cape Town and then labelled pictures explaining what information we 

had found out. 

Handwriting 

The focus continues to be on the letters with lead in and lead out strokes. 

Spellings 

This week we have been learning how to spell the words ‘this’, ‘that’, ‘was’ and 

‘all’. 



PE 

On Wednesday the focus was on Gymnastics and Thursday we continued with 

cricket. 

Red White and Blue Day 

On Friday we had an amazing Red, White and Blue Day. We were extremely 

lucky to have lots of service personnel in school. The whole school had the 

opportunity to learn about engineering, robots, marching, diving, firefighting, 

cricket, lifeboats and rivets. We made flags and decorated cakes. The highlight 

of the day was the helicopter landing on the school field. The day finished with 

the infants and juniors joining for a parade and one minute reflection time.  

 

 

 

 

 



 


